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Ethics and Elections Committee Report 
   

The American Radio Relay League 
Report of the Ethics and Elections Committee 

2008 Second Meeting  

 

The Committee has had a relatively quiet first half of 2008.  We are happy to report that 
no major issues were addressed.  One issue involving the dropping of a line from an 
election announcement for section managers occurred but staff was quickly able to 
correct it.  One allegation without supporting evidence was received but was dismissed.  
One complaint about DXCC procedures was received but was not within our charter.  
Two requests for election ethics information were quickly answered. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Director Coy Day, N5OK, Chair 
Director Frank Fallon, N2FF 
Director Greg Sarratt, W4OZK 
    
July 8, 2008 


